From: Annabelle MacDonald

To: Clerk"s Office

**Subject:** Bylaw 2376 (CR-1 Town Centre Revisions)

**Date:** April 13, 2021 4:30:11 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

## Dear Staff:

With this email message, I want to register my opposition to the proposed amendment to the zoning bylaw for which there will be a public hearing on Monday, April 19th. These building height proposals do not fit in our 'City by the Sea'. The current construction of 25 and 26 storey buildings along with the Miramar have confirmed just how out of place these are in our beach town. I, along with so many others who voted for you and got rid of the majority of the former council, do not want any more towers in White Rock. **Future buildings in White Rock should be no more than 6 stories**.

Thank you for this opportunity and for your consideration. I trust that you'll do what the residents and not the developer's desire.

Sincerely, Annabelle MacDonald 301-1351 Martin Street White Rock, BC V4B 3W6